
House Rules Committee: 
 
I'm writing to support of the passage of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.  The current 
system of electing the President makes most voters irrelevant to the candidates.  If a state like Oregon is 
considered a "safe win" for one of the candidates, then neither of them have any interest in garnering 
votes from Oregonians.  The NPVIC, when enacted by enough states, will make every voter equally 
important to the candidate.  The elections will no longer be decided by a few "swing states", but rather 
by the collective vote of all Americans, Oregonians included. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Waggoner 
Hillsboro, Oregon 
 


